
Monday 13th November 2023

Lion Learners Workshop

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday 29th November, Lion Learners will be visiting Nursery and Reception.

They offer exciting animal experiences for children and will be bringing some creatures along for the
children to meet to support their learning about animals and minibeasts.

You can find out much more about the company by clicking on https://www.lionlearners.co.uk/

We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £2 which can be found on your Parent Pay account.
Unfortunately, if we do not have enough contributions, the workshop will not be able to take place.

We look forward to seeing the children’s excited faces!

Mrs Hanif
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